
June 20th, 1929.

Dr. A. R. Griffith, 
2021 Peel Street, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir

I have received a letter from 
Dr. Arthur H. Gordon, Presidont of the American 
Institute of Homeopathy, in which he does me the 
honour oi inviting me to join the official group 
on the platform at the meeting of the Institute 
to he held in Montreal, Tuesday,.June 25th.

I sincerely appreciate the 
courtesy oi the invitation and regret that a 
previous engagement makes it impossible for 
to be present.

me

'ith all good wishes for a
successful meeting, I am.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


